
Dear Families, 
 
NAPLAN 
Congratulations to all of the Year 3 and 5 students who participated in 
NAPLAN this year.  I was very proud of the effort you all put in and your 
positive attitudes leading up to, and on the testing days.  Well done! 
District Cross Country 
Last Friday Deane, Koby, Mia and Jasmine represented our school in the 
District Cross Country trials.  Each of them did an amazing job and tried their 
very best and I wish to congratulate them for this.  Jasmine has now been 
selected in the Burdekin Under 12s Cross Country Team and will compete at 
the upcoming Northern Trials on June 1st.  Good luck Jasmine! 
Under Eights Day 
On Thursday 20th May, we will be hosting an Under 8’s fun morning at the 
school from 9am-11am.  There will be plenty for the little ones to see and do, 
so please help us spread the word around  about this exciting event and get 
as many families and children here as possible!  There will be a sausage sizzle 
at 10:30am, please order at the tuckshop in the morning on arrival. (School 
students have already received a pre-order form). 
Book Fair 
Monday 17th to Thursday 20th May, we have Book Fair at our school! This is 
an opportunity to engage kids in reading and literacy through providing them 
access to new and exciting books to purchase. 
This year’s theme is a space theme called “To Book Fair and Beyond!” and 
Mrs Lanes has done a wonderful job decorating and setting up an area in the 
Library to display everything.  I would like to invite all families in the 
community to visit to browse and/or purchase from the display.  There are 
options for ‘Wish Lists’ (write down things you might like to buy, purchase 
later), online payment or cash at the school.  Opening times will be Monday-
Thursday mornings at 8:15am-8:45am and afternoons at 3:00pm-3:30pm. 
It was so wonderful to have the Kindy visit this week and be one of the first 
to see the Book Fair display… they even got to name the astronaut! 
School Disco 
Thursday 3rd of June we will be holding a space themed school disco!  The 
Student Council will have various things for sale on the night and the P&C 
will also have food for sale.  Non-school siblings will be welcome, but will 
need to have parent supervision. More information to come soon! (Start 
planning your costumes!)  
 
 
Regards,  
Lauren Little 
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We acknowledge the  

traditional custodians of this land 

and pay our respects to the Elders 

both past, present and future. 

From the Principal 

 Happy Birthday to… 

APRIL/MAY 

Gloria 

Kory 

Tyrone 

Lexi 

 

We are SAFE, 
RESPONSIBLE and 

SUCCESSFUL! 

http://www.brandonss.eq.edu.au


DATES TO REMEMBER 

17-20 MAY Book Fair 

19 MAY Nation 
Simultaneous Story Time 

19 MAY Burdekin Library 
Visit 

20 MAY Under 8’s Day 

3 JUNE Disco 

08-11 JUNE Yr5/6 Camp 

09 JUNE Prep Vision 
Screening 

22 JUNE GSS Athletics Day 

23 JUNE Show Holiday 

25 JUNE Last day of Term 2 

 

 

 

ABSENT FROM 
SCHOOL 

(Don’t let it be  
unexplained) 

 
Ph:  07  47843 333  

 
Leave a message if the 

phone is unattended 
 

From the Classroom P-2 

The last 2 weeks have gone by so fast! The whole class have shown a lot of 
interest in their English unit as we read lots of dreamtime, creation stories. 
The preps have been doing lots of reading and sounding out words, which 
they have been using to retell Traditional stories.  
The year 1&2s have been doing lots of collaborative work in the classroom. 
In health, students explored the play yard and classroom to identify how 
areas could become unsafe and unhealthy, and ways we could fix it. Stu-
dents have also been working in groups during maths to learn about time 
and the different ways we can write it.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Whole School  
Attendance Rate 

 

95% 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our school target 
is 95% or higher 

Tuckshop News 

New Menu!!!! 



 From the Classroom 3-6 

This fortnight in the 3-6 class, we having been doing a lot of learning about traditional Australian and 
Asian stories. Students have been learning about the historical and cultural contexts of the stories and 
explaining why authors make certain word choices in the description of characters.  
In Technology, this term students have been looking at the different types of materials and objects that 
can be re-used and re-purposed. The year 5 and 6 students have been specifically looking at the way in 
which people accommodate for wildlife in many different environments. Students are currently looking 
at how they can create a safer school environment for wildlife, by inventing/ creating something where 
wildlife can safely co-exist on school grounds.  
In PE this term, students have been working on their fitness in preparation for our school athletics Car-

nival in Week 10. Students participated in a circuit style workout as well as learning the skill of shotput.  
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